
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                             
   

 

Last week, we had a Teaching and Learning consultant working with us in school. He was full of praise for the 

children and staff here at Lea Endowed and commented on our wonderful Christian ethos. He explained that he 

would be delighted to send his children here! This week, we had visits from our school’s Monitoring Intervention and 

Support advisers; they have moved our overall judgement of Teaching and Learning into the Ofsted “Good” 

category which we are delighted about. A big thank you to the whole school family for their continuing hard work! 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 

 Congratulations to Dorka T in YR who won my special award last week. Dorka is a wonderfully quiet, shining light in our school. 

Her manners are beautiful and she shows respect to all members of our school family. We are so proud of her. Well done Dorka, 

you are an inspiration to us all. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Remembrance Service 

A very special thank you to Miss Morris and Year 6 who led the special Remembrance Service marking the 

100-year anniversary of the end of World War 1. This was a real highlight of our week and was a very 

moving, respectful reminder of the huge sacrifice that so many have made in order to secure our freedom. 

Our prayer is that in learning about the past, we can all work together to help make a better future. Thank 

you to all those who came and joined us for the service - it was wonderful to have your support. 

 

Odd Sock-Anti-Bullying Day 

On Monday 12th November, we are taking part in Odd Sock Day as a way of celebrating children’s 

uniqueness and to encourage them to be the wonderful individuals God has made them to be. Your child is 

welcome to come wearing odd socks to school on Monday, if they wish (no charge!) 
 

Parents’ Evenings Reminder 

Please sign up for an appointment to see your child’s teacher at Parents’ Evening on Thursday 15th 

November (sheets are available in the Main Entrance). If you are unable to attend on this date, please 

contact the office to arrange an alternative appointment. Thank you. 

 

Christmas Dates - (PLEASE SEE CLASS NEWSLETTERS for KEY STAGE CHRISTMAS DATES) 

 Monday 3rd December at 6pm – Christmas Tree Lights Switch On at St Christopher’s 

                                      Wednesday 5th December 3:30-5:30pm -  Christmas Fayre 

                                      Thursday 20th December – Whole School Pantomime Visit 

 

 

 

         Thank you for your support, 

 

C M S eagrave 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Lea Endowed 

Newsletter No 8 

Friday 9th November 2018 

Our theme this half term is TRUST 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations 

to YR who won 

the best 

attendance last 

term with 

98.21%. They 

have chosen to 

have a Great 

Reception 

Bake-Off 

Morning as 

their special 

reward 

Please note:  

If your child is 

late after the 

register closes, 

this counts as 

an 

unauthorised 

absence 

Final Reminder PTA Bingo 

Please come along to the PTA Bingo at 6pm tonight, Friday 9th November at  

St Bernard’s club. Entry on the door is £1. Bingo Book £5, Free “Kids Stand Up Bingo” 

Sweet Stall, Tombola and a Raffle. Eyes down at 6:30pm. 

 


